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From: Emily Stanek 

Sent: Friday, November 12, 2021 11:43 AM 

To: clerk@hamilton.ca 

Subject: Stop Sprawl 

 

Clerk City Clerk, 

Hello I am Emily Stanek, I’ve been a resident of Hamilton for my entire life. We do not need a boundary 

expansion because throughout my years as a Hamiltonian, I have seen countless vacant buildings all 

over the city, especially in the downtown core and central Hamilton. We do not need a boundary 

expansion when there is land and buildings just wasting away that could be used for affordable housing. 

Not to mention the cost to the natural environment that surrounds Hamilton.  

Thank you, 

Emily Stanek  

Hamilton, Ontario  

 

 

 


